LISA POLITO NICOLAY Commissioner

PETER ELDER Deputy



JACKIE ORTIZ Commissioner

NATALIE SHEPPARD Deputy

Monroe County Board of Elections

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE February 1st, 2024

CONTACT: mcboe@monroecounty.gov Lisa Polito Nicolay, Commissioner – (585) 753-1500 Jackie Ortiz, Commissioner – (585) 753-1529

2024 Presidential Primary Election Special Edition Election Connection Newsletter

The Monroe County Board of Elections continues to expand the ways we distribute information to voters. This year's Presidential Primary creates the need for additional communication to Monroe County voters and the MCBOE is working to fill these needs. We are pleased to announce the continuation of the *ELECTION CONNECTION* newsletter. This straightforward publication focuses on providing critical deadlines and important information regarding the upcoming election. We will be electronically distributing the newsletter three times this year. You can expect to receive the new publications two months prior to the April Presidential Primary, June Primary, and November General Elections.

This electronic publication will enhance current communication efforts. It is the Board's hope you will share the newsletter widely and guide voters to explore our website at www.monroecounty.gov/elections, as it is a wealth of information and resources. The Board encourages everyone to visit our website and to look out for new newsletters before every election.

The Board of Elections is always seeking interested voters to sign up as a poll worker. To learn about being a poll worker please visit our website. If you have questions about what is on our website, please reach out to the Monroe County Board of Elections 585-753-1550 or email mcboe@monroecounty.gov. Please remember that you will find all of the newsletters and Press Releases on the Board's website at www.monroecounty.gov/elections-media.